
 

 

Our Ref: MAL/ajh 

1 May 2024 

  

Dear Parents, carers, and students, 
 
 

Please find attached a copy of the warm up schedule leading up to the external exams.  
  
These sessions will allow you to have a revision session with your teacher prior to the upcoming exam. 
 

A copy will be distributed in registers.  
 

Please see me if you have any questions. 
  
  

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mrs Allitt  
Deputy Headteacher 

 


